Swindon Equality Group Meeting

Gorse Hill Baptist Church – 20/10/2016

Present – Paul, Steve, Tom

Apologies - Elspeth, Brian

Spring Event 2017

After some discussion it was agreed that Tom would get an opinion from Bill Kerry (done). Stuart Lansley will be approached first. Lee Rayfield has agreed to be involved if the date allows.

Member Survey

A detailed draft was discussed. Steve offered to re-work some of the questions.

SBC Issues

We received a wholly unsatisfactory answer to our last 'Cabinet' question (placed by Paul) and aim to repeat the process at a future meeting (with a different questioner).

Swindon Fact File

There has been consternation over the 'Warning Signals' document. Although the leaflet will not be published in the current format the *content* will be used to underpin a series of articles to appear in the Link magazine, starting with the November edition.

AOUB

Next meeting - Thursday Dec 1st